
1st Student Email 

Dear Shaun 
 
Thank you for enrolling in an honors seminar class this semester.  I hope your experience has 
been positive and productive. 

You will have an opportunity to provide feedback about this course through the NSU Course 
Evaluation tool; which will be available starting April 23.  Your feedback regarding this course 
is important to me.  Courses are enhanced based on student comments and 
recommendations.  The evaluation process is anonymous and confidential; faculty will not 
receive aggregate reports until after all grades are posted. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have comments or questions about your honors seminar 
class.  
 
Don Rosenblum 
Dean, Farquhar Honors College 

2nd Student Email 

Dear Shaun, 

Thank you for enrolling in an honors seminar class this semester.  Evaluations for Winter Term 
courses are now available. Each evaluation will take less than 10 minutes to complete.  These 
evaluations are 100% confidential, and faculty will not receive results until after final grades 
have been posted.  
 
Please use this link https://nova.campuslabs.com/courseeval/ 

which will be available between now and April 30, 2017.  
 
If you have any questions or difficulties with the course evaluation tool, please contact my 
assistant, Estee Carrasquillo, at Ecarrasqui@nova.edu. Your feedback is very important and we 
thank you for your participation. 

Don Rosenblum 
Dean, Farquhar Honors College 
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3rd Student Email 

Dear Shaun 

Thank you for enrolling in an honors seminar class this semester.  If you have not already done 
so, please take a moment to complete an evaluation of your Honors seminar course.  The NSU 
Course Evaluation tool remains open until April 30.  Evaluations are confidential and faculty 
will not receive results until after final grades have been posted. 
 
Please use this link https://nova.campuslabs.com/courseeval/ to access the Course Evaluation 
tool. 
 
If you have any questions or difficulties with the course evaluation tool, please contact my 
assistant, Estee Carrasquillo, at Ecarrasqui@nova.edu.  Your feedback is very important and we 
thank you for your participation. 

Don Rosenblum 
Dean, Farquhar Honors College 
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1st Faculty Email 

Dear Professor Cowman 

Thank you for teaching an HONR seminar course this winter semester.  Your commitment to 
honors education is very much appreciated. 

Later this month, students in your honors class will be invited to complete a course evaluation 
regarding their experience in this class.  Students are more likely to participate if they know that 
faculty members are interested in the feedback and comments provided.  Please let students 
know that completing the survey helps improve the academic experience for students and 
faculty.   This is particularly the case with HONR seminars. A supplemental set of questions is 
presented for HONR courses seeking feedback on core outcomes and ‘what makes this course 
distinct as an honors course.’ 

Students will receive a separate invitation to participate in the evaluation.  Course evaluations 
will open for student action on April 23 (and will close prior to the start of the exam week). 

You will have access to results of student evaluations in May. 

Please contact Dean Don Rosenblum with any questions about the evaluation process. 
 
Estee Carrasquillo 
Ecarrasqui@nova.edu 
954-262-8408 

2nd Faculty Email 

Dear Professor Cowman 
 
Course Evaluation results for your Winter 2017 semester HONR seminar are now available for 
your review via the Campus Labs/IDEA website. To access your evaluations, please visit the 
following link https://nova.campuslabs.com/faculty/ 

  

Please contact my assistant, Estee Carrasquillo (ecarrasqui@nova.edu ), if you have difficulties 
accessing your evaluation report.  If you have questions about the evaluation, including ways to 
increase the numbers of students participating, please contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
Don Rosenblum 
Dean, Farquhar Honors College 
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